Halloween
Costume Guidelines

To protect the learning class time and
provide for the safety of children during
Halloween festivities, it is important to follow
these guidelines:

1) All students are invited to wear costumes. Costumes are optional, not mandatory.
They must come to school dressed in their costumes and be prepared to wear them
all day.

2) No masks will be allowed.

3) Students may wear only costumes, which will not interfere with the educational
process, since regular school lessons will continue.

4) Students are not to wear depicting or glorifying death or violence, or advertising
drugs, alcohol, smoking, or containing obscenities.

5) No weapons (even toy or cardboard guns, swords, etc.) are acceptable.

6) School dress code is still enforced with your costume choice plus theme of
costume



